
From: Aly Serrano on behalf of Town Council
To: Town Council & Mayor
Cc: Wayne Bergman; James Murphy; Kelly Churney
Subject: FW: Wells Rd
Date: Thursday, June 03, 2021 8:37:25 AM

 
 
From: Brittain Bardes <brittainbardes@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, March 20, 2021 9:16 AM
To: Danielle Hickox Moore <DMoore@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Town Council
<TCouncil@TownofPalmBeach.com>
Subject: Wells Rd
 

******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or
attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all
requests for information or changes to Town records should be verified for authenticity.******

Dear Gail, Maggie, Dani, Julie ,Bobbie and Lew, 

I know that you will be hearing from so many of those vocal residents on North Ocean
tomorrow, so I thought I would give you one of my observations tonight. I wrote to you last
month when the new fence was installed on Wells Rd just to say that our lovely vista of the
ocean was now changed. I know it was with good intentions that landscaping went in
yesterday. However, now the green island ficus totally blocks the view of the ocean from the
street until you go through the fence. I don’t know the answer, but I do know that it is an
unwelcome change to our beautiful street. Losing our view and being locked out of the beach
in the evening has been a dramatic change for us. I realize that you are all in a difficult
position trying to please all the residents and maintaining safety and order. I am so
appreciative of your efforts and hopefully some resolution can be found. Britty Damgard
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